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Nunavut Maligaliurvia  
Legislative Assembly of Nunavut 
Assemblée législative du Nunavut 

R E L E A S E 
 

Nunavut Leadership Forum to Select New Members of the Executive Council 

 

IQALUIT, Nunavut (September 21, 2023) - The Legislative Assembly’s Caucus today 

announced that the Nunavut Leadership Forum will convene at 09:00am (EST) on September 23, 

2023, to select two new members of the Executive Council. 

 

The proceedings of the Nunavut Leadership Forum will be held in the Chamber of the 

Legislative Assembly. The proceedings will be televised on local community cable stations and 

direct-to-home satellite service on the Bell (channel 513) and Shaw (channel 289 - classic / 

channel 489 - new lineup) networks. Proceedings are live-streamed at: 

http://video.isilive.ca/nunavut/. Residents of Iqaluit may also listen to the live radio broadcast of 

the proceedings on the following FM channels: Floor: 92.5 / Inuktitut: 94.7 / English: 102.1. 
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For more information: 

John Quirke, Clerk of the Legislative Assembly  

LegInfo@assembly.nu.ca 

 

http://video.isilive.ca/nunavut/

